
Our summer fair was held on the 3rd July.  
It was lovely to see old faces, new faces, staff and a lot of four legged 

furry friends too.
In true style it had a really relaxed Gosden community vibe :-)

We are still counting the final totals, it's looking in the region of 
over £700.  This will enable us to give the school some extra 

funds.
Thank you to all the organisers and everyone for 

your support.
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Your PTA continue to support the school, finding ways to raise funds that can be used 
for our children and looking at ways of bringing our little community even closer 
together.  

If you’d like to get involved yourself or have any ideas you’d like to share with us, do 
contact Rowena via GosdenPTA@outlook.com as we are always open for business!



A look back at our fundraising for this academic year 
21-22
Throughout this academic year we have had various fundraisers to raise 
much needed funds for our fantastic school.  As a PTA we have managed to 
raise over £4000, which is a brilliant total.   

Here’s how we raised those funds: 

 Golf Day Rags to Riches Doughies Pizza Kits        Smarties Challenge  

 Bugs for Books Christmas Fair  Mother’sCarer’s Day Balloon Race  

   Krispy Kreme Father’s/Carer’s Day  Summer Fair 

We were pleased to be able to give each child and staff member a special Jubilee Mug from 
PTA funds as well. 

What’s coming up next?
Our popular Smarties Challenge & Bugs for Books virtual book fair will be back next term, 
keep an eye out for confirmed dates.   We will also be having a clothing collection as well, 
so please keep unwanted clothes for us 
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Are you moving on from 
Gosden? 

 
If you are we wish you all the 

very best.

Please let us know if you would 
like to be removed from our 

mailing list just drop us an email 
at gosdenpta@outlook.com

WELL DONE!

If you are online shopping during the summer 
please use easy fundraising.  All you need to 
do is sign up and remember to use 
easyfundraising whenever you shop online. 
There is even an app for your phone as well.  
It!s easy and completely FREE! These 
donations really mount up, so please sign up 
to support us at: 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/
gosdenhousepta/

Wishing you a lovely summer 

Your PTA Team
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